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Harry Gallis 

I am a native of Athens, GA, and graduate of Duke University School of Medicine 

where I practiced and taught internal medicine and infectious diseases. Left Duke for a 

medical education position in Charlotte in 1994, returned to Durham in 2012 to be 

nearer children and grandchildren.  I work part time as a medical consultant for Social 

Security. 

I began growing orchids in 1980, initially purely as a hobbyist, ultimately growing my 

collection to a small commercial backyard operation with 3500 plants.  I have been a 

member of the AOS since 1980, entered the AOS judging program in 1991, chaired the 

Carolinas Judging Center, served as AOS judgesô training coordinator, AOS Trustee 

from 2004-2010 and 2013-16, and as Chair of the Judging Committee of AOS from 

2010-14 and now an Emeritus Judge.  I left the board in April 2016 but continue to 

serve as an Honorary Vice President and member of the AOS Governance Committee. 

I have been active in the Triangle Orchid Society here in Durham mostly also since 

1980, past president, program chair and everything else. 

My plants have received 56 AOS awards. Recently three of my own hybrids received 

AOS awards: Den Alex Gallis, Den Sara Gallis and Rct Savannah Hope Gallis. I regis-

tered two other hybrids by others that have received AOS awards:  Rlc Lisa Taylor Gal-

lis and C Susieôs Valentine.  My collection consists primarily of Cattleyas and Dendrobi-

ums.  My favorite plants are midsize and miniature Cattleyas and big and tall antelope 

Dendrobiums.  
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Louisiana Short Course 

The November BROS meeting began the new year for some 
new officers and board members. Frank Zachariah gave an up-
date on the December Short Course. Jim Morrison, our new 
Show Chairman, announced the dates of July 7th through the 
10th for the set up and conducting the 2022 BROS show. 
 
Hal Canning gave an interesting demonstration on repotting 
Phals with the help of Mary Richardson and Bob Lank. This 
was followed by a lively orchid auction conducted by Bob Lank.  
 

Patty Granier  (Secretary) 
 

The December news was the great success of our Louisiana 
Short Course. We had outstanding speakers with about 100 
people in attendance both in person and on Zoom.         
[Ed.note: The judges were in a greenhouse giving AOS awards!] 

 

Minutes from the Nov Meeting 


